
Erdkinder History Day and Science Fair a Success 
 
A huge thanks to all who joined us at the Bluffview Fair and Share on February 14th. 
Students enjoyed sharing their history research and science experiment findings and 
appreciated the attention given to their thoughts and ideas.  

Congratulations to our Erdkinder students on jobs well done. The variety and quality of 
work was impressive. 
 
For the Science Fair projects, Erica Ruppert ​(How do 
common household liquids affect seashells?), ​ Aza Theresa 
Williams-Carpenter ( ​Toilet Paper Strength) ​, Oscar 
Heckman ​(Pucker Up: Sour Candy pH) ​ and Chase Van 
Fossen ​(Liquid Type and Plant Growth) ​ will all go on to 
participate in the Southeast Minnesota & Western 
Wisconsin Regional Science and Engineering Fair held at 
St. Mary’s University this Friday, February 21.  
 

Several Erdkinder students will also participate in the upcoming Regional National 
History Day event held at Winona State University on March 17. We wish our students 
well at the next level! Watch for updates on those event experiences.  


